
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you have found our newsletter helpful and informative.  If you have any other questions/queries, please ask 
any member of staff who will be happy to help. 

Kind regards 

Mrs. Gerrard , Mrs. Bruce and Mrs. Rocca Jordan Mrs Daniels. 

KS1 and EYFS Newsletter 

Spring Term 

‘Caring Hearts, Aspiring Minds’ 



Welcome to this term`s newsletter. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Happy New Year! 

 

The focus for the first few weeks of this Spring term will be : 

* Reception— Winter and Our Bodies. 

* Year 1 & 2– Royal Family and Our Bodies 

 

We are planning a trip for this term, details will follow shortly. 

 

The focus in Literacy is Busy Reading. This is where children will learn to read in 
groups and individually, through 8 key skills. 

 

We really appreciate your support in listening to your child read at home for 5 
minutes each day. 
 

Spellings  

 

The spelling shed system will be up and running this term Your child will get 
their own log in details for this. 

 

Good Manners 

 

Our PSHE focus will be on good manners, throughout school. We will be award-
ing a certificate at the end of each week to the child who has shown their best 
manners. 
 

 

PE 
Please bring an indoors PE kit to be left in school. 

Children need a full change of kit. PE kit consists of a white t-shirt, black shorts and 
pumps.    

 

Please actively encourage your child to put on and take off their own clothes and shoes at 
home in order to help us during these sessions. 

 

Please ensure that all kit including pumps is clearly labeled. 

 

All children must have their earrings removed on their PE day.  Please note that staff are 
not permitted to remove children’s earrings for health and safety reasons or to cover ear-
rings with tape. 

 

PE DAYS 

Elm  Monday 

Beech Monday 

Rowan Friday 

Apples Wednesday 

 
 

LIBRARY DAY please remember to return your book 

 

Apples  Monday 
Rowan Wednesday 
Elm  Thursday 

Beech  Friday 

 
 

 
We hope you have found our newsletter helpful and informative.  If you have any other questions/queries, please ask any 

member of staff who will be happy to help. 

Kind regards 

Mrs. Gerrard , Mrs. Bruce and Mrs. Rocca Jordan, Mrs Daniels 

If you have any queries, please don’t hesitate to speak to  us.  


